From: Stacia O"Brien

To: Stacia O"Brien
Subject: FW: Proposed variance off sonata road.
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 10:02:39 AM

From: immy James [

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 12:26 PM
To: EngineeringEmail <Engineering@lakecountry.bc.ca>
Subject: Proposed variance off sonata road.

As iresident at 9815 sonata road, Lake Country, BC.

| don't approve this. This area needs to stay as a nature reserved for all the people that live in this
community and we will all fight against this development.

We dont want a emergency road through our back door. We don't want all those houses on the
ridge, you already have emergency access. If you think you need more emergency access then your
going the wrong way, less houses!

If they want to build all these houses up there you need to do better planning, Leave the land as is!
Your deforestation of lake Country is NOT ok or is a paved road when there is a fire road already....
You want houses in this small town, sun burnt Hill has no trees. Wide open for building! Ask the
government for the land. See ya on February 21!

Sincerely.

Jamie martin

Genna martin
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside District of Lake Country. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



